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EACP Committee

From: Alex Jakubowski <rustyjeep12@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, June 02, 2019 7:56 PM
To: EACP Committee
Subject:  Put Hanakao’o beach on Maui county code 13.04a.290

Aloha, 
       
      My name is Alexander Jakubowski, I have been living on Maui for four years now. I have been 
around and paddling for Napili canoe club for three years and have to say they are my Ohana. Took 
this hoale in like I was a son. Meeting at Hanakao ‘o aka canoe beach has brought the west side 
together. We get to practice the Hawaiian culture of paddling. At canoe beach which is the only 
certified are to hold the Hawaiian outrigger club races. Take that away and Maui loses another 
Hawaiian bloodstream. Let’s keep the beach to the Hawaiians and let us practice our ways. We don’t 
need another beach taken away just so you can fill your pockets. We , napili canoe club, has already 
been pushed out of two beaches because you wanted to fill your pockets with greed.. I support this 
bill for culture, activities and ohana. 
Mahalo 
Alexander Jakubowski  


